



Student's name. _____

Reading

1. Read about these two friends:

Tania and Liv are best Friends, and they love going to the gym. Let's join them!

Tania Jones is a sixteen years old teenager from New Jersey. She is a very active and healthy girl; she loves working out with her best friend Liv. They have a very busy schedule because they exercise every day.

Every Monday and Wednesday, they meet at 3 pm to go to their CrossFit class in a Gym called "Evolution". They often train from 3 to 5; so, they finish very exhausted. On Fridays, they usually go running in a big park near Liv's house. On Tuesdays and Thursdays, they go to acrobatic gymnastics classes.

Tania really enjoys her routine, but her favorite class is acrobatic gymnastics. She learns new tricks with Susan, her teacher. Susan is a really innovative and creative teacher. Liv's favorite activity is CrossFit. She participates in competitions once a month.

On Saturdays, Tania and Liv relax. Sometimes, they go to the movies, or hang out with friends. On Sundays, they usually have lunch with their families, and do their homework. During their spare time, they also read books or magazines.

- 1.A. Reading comprehension. Choose Tania , Liv or Both (Tania and Liv)

• Go to the gym twice a week	Tania	Liv	Both
• Favorite class is acrobatics gymnastics	Tania	Liv	Both
• Participate in competitions	Tania	Liv	Both
• Read books or magazines	Tania	Liv	Both

- 1.B. Answer the following questions about the text: (4x3=12)

- How old is Tania?
13 14 16
- How often do Tania and Liv take acrobatic gymnastics classes?
Once a week twice a week three times a week
- What do they do on weekends?
Go to the movies go to the gym go to acrobatics gymnastics
- When do they hang out with friends?
Never Once a week Always



Grammar

Read and choose the correct options.

- My best friend Anna (1)_____ going to the gym.
- She (2)_____ interested in art, too. (3)_____ favorite artist is Salvador Dalí.

- Anna (4)_____ in an office. She (5)_____ like her job. She wants to do something different.
- In her free time, Anna usually (6)_____ to different places or (7)_____ cooking lessons. She is very good at cooking.
- We never (8)_____ running; but we always (9)_____ pilates and yoga lessons. I (10)_____ like pilates very much but it's fun with Anna.

1	like	likes	dislikes
2	am	is	are
3	her	his	your
4	work	works	takes
5	doesn't	don't	isn't
6.	travel	travels	works
7	take	takes	makes
8	go	goes	take
9	take	takes	goes
10	doesn't	don't	isn't

Vocabulary

Read this description and choose the correct option

My family is really big. I have many (1)_____. Three (2)_____ and two (3)_____.

My (4)_____ also have big families; so I have a lot of (5)_____. They are like friends for me.

I don't have (6)_____. They died when I was about three years old.

My favorite person in my family is my (7)_____. She is (8)_____ and has (9)_____ hair. I take after her. We have the same (10)_____.

1	brothers	siblings	sisters
2	brothers	siblings	sisters
3	brothers	siblings	sisters
4	dad	mom	parents
5	parents	children	cousins
6.	grandparents	grandsons	parents
7	dad	mom	uncle
8	blue	long	tall
9	tall	short	big



Listening

Listen to two people talking on their first date. They are Max and Jessica. Then choose TRUE or FALSE

- | | | |
|---|------|-------|
| 1. They meet in a Japanese restaurant. | TRUE | FALSE |
| 2. They work in the same company | TRUE | FALSE |
| 3. They like the same movies | TRUE | FALSE |
| 4. She doesn't like going to the movies | TRUE | FALSE |
| 5. He wants to go to the movies next Saturday | TRUE | FALSE |



Writing – Family Ties.

Write a description. Choose one

Paragraph 1 Describe physical appearance and personality

Paragraph 2 Hobbies, job and your opinion about this profession.

